
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE is hereby given that 
Louisiana Water Company 
(“LAWCO”), a water utility pro-
viding service to customers in 
the following Parishes: Acadia, 
Avoyelles, Calcasieu, Iberia, 
Rapides, and St. Landry, pur-
suant to the Formula Rate Plan 
(“FRP”) approved by the Louisi-
ana Public Service Commission 
(“LPSC”) in LPSC Docket No. 
U-36318-A, filed its FRP Annual 
Report for the test year ending 
on December 31, 2024 with the 
LPSC.  The FRP Annual Report 
as filed by LAWCO results in an 
average increase in water rates 
of 7.71%, which equates to an 
approximate average residen-
tial water bill increase of $2.83 
per month.
LAWCO’s filing may be viewed 
in the offices of the LPSC 
located at 602 North Fifth 
Street, Galvez Building, 12th 
Floor, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 
phone 225-342-4999, and on 
the LPSC website (www.lpsc.
louisiana.gov).
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